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February 6th 2020

Lieutenant-General Michael Norman Rouleau
Commander, Canadian Joint Operations Command

Dear General Rouleau,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am honored to offer you an invitation for a strategic seminar at the IDF Military Colleges in Israel. The aim of this seminar is to teach Military Design for a group of Canadian General and Flag Officers and others that will also include a day or two of touring IDF locations around Israel. BG (R) DR. Shimon Naveh and Dr. Ofra Graicer who are currently the advisors of the General's Course in the IDF, will lead this seminar. The dates proposed for this event are in May 2020. I suggest a period of 7-14 days.     

I truly hope you will receive my invitation and I am confident that we will have a fruitful time together. 

Yours Sincerely, 

MG Itai Veruv
Head of the INDC & the Military Colleges
Israel                  Defense                        Forces
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